
 

 

 

AAFA 
February 2, 2019 

Joe is working to finalize the Nashville Hotel arrangements.  The dates will be 9/11 to 9/15 or 

9/18 to 9/22.  We will confirms these with hotel details in the next few weeks.  We will then 

get working on the side trips. 

The Corpus Christi pictures have been uploaded to web site for your viewing pleasure. 

Attached find the following: 

Secretary report from Corpus Christi Business Meeting. 

Excel Spreadsheet Containing Member Contact Info. 

Annual dues renewal form.  Will appreciate your prompt response.  Thanks. 

 

 

Joe Perez- President   Tony Jones- VP   Eunice Hutchings-Treasurer   Bill Paris- Secretary 
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